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The Prinsburg city council held a closed meeting on April 25, 2022, at 11:00 pm
in the city council room. Mayor Roger Ahrenholz called the meeting to order.
Present were council members, Greg Bonnema, Mitch Swart, Dan Negen, and
Dalen Folkerts. Also present was City employee Sarah Van Dyken.

Art 1 Roger Ahrenholz opened the closed meeting. The topic for this
meeting was to discuss the Cities next option for expanding. Locations include:
Stan Wubbens land to the west, Lois Ryks land north of Unity CRC, Farm land
east of Sunrise lane. It was also mentioned the interior of the Horse Shoe.

Another item discussed was the idea of a Twin home on the last lots in Sunset
Development. More research will be done.

It was decided that Roger Ahrenholz will contact Lois Ryks and discuss the cities
desire to purchase her land.

Greg Bonnema made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dan Negen supported the

motion. Ayes: Roger Ahrenholz, Greg Bonnema, and Dan Negen, Dalen Folkerts.
Nays: None.

Sarah Van Dyken, Clerk



